Steven Seee

From: Kenzington Paterson <paterson0418@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 6:55 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Commiittee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

To whom it may concern,

| am emailing today to state my concern of my employment. Due to the current situation if Bill H-5351 | may be
in place of losing my job. If this bill does pass | will be losing my lively hood. | have spent dedicated hours of
training and years of school to pursue this career. That being said, if | lose my job because my employer has to
close her doors to her spa that has afforded me the ability to live | will be highly disgusted with the state of
Rhode Island. This is nonsense and makes greed seem more important the livelihood of your residents, trusted
providers, and traveling consumers.

[ need this bill to pass. | cannot lose my job. Please have compassion and understanding- this is bigger than
what it may seem.

If needed, you can contact me at 401-999-9050. My current living address is 68 Martin St. East Providence,
Rhode Island 02914,

Kenzington Paterson
Licensed Aesthetician
Avalon Medical Spa



